
Hungary: 
 
GRECO considered that further training to public officials on the implementation of the freedom of 
information legislation and to raise the general public’s awareness of their right of access to 
information were required. (Third Round Compliance Report on Hungary, adopted on 11 June 
2010, paragraphs 4 and 8).  
 
http://www.coe.int/t/dghl/monitoring/greco/evaluations/round2/GrecoRC2(2008)4_Add_Hungary_
EN.pdf 
 


